
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Don’t Forget! 

 Christmas Lunch on Wednesday 20th December 

 Final assembly of 2017 at All Saints Church Slingsby – Friday 22nd December at 1pm.  

 Tuesday January 9th – Children return to school. 

 
School House 
The works are due to commence on the School House on Monday December 18th. Forecasts predict that 
they should be completed by the end of February half term. We anticipate that there will be some 
disruption to our daily life but I’m sure we will all just ‘get on with it!’ It is very exciting to be finally seeing 
good progress. 

 
School News 
Thank you to everyone who was able to come to one or both of our school productions and support their 
children, school staff and their school. We really do appreciate your support at these events and the 
children certainly enjoy seeing their smiling families faces in the audience. 

 
FOSS 
A huge thank you to everyone who donated prizes sold or bought raffle tickets. A total of £827.46 was raised (861 
tickets sold minus cost of the tickets). 
Thank you also to everyone who donated chocolate for the tombola which raised £254.40. Refreshments raised a 
further £93. 
A grand total raised of £1174.86 which is fantastic. 
  
Also, the Bag2school collection raised a total of £190 so a big thank you to everyone who brought in bags for the 
collection. 
  
Date for the diary: Friday 2nd February FOSS Quiz and Curry Night. 

 
Children travelling in Cars 
Following on from a visit from the local police force, please take note of the following advice: 

The law requires all children travelling in the front or rear seat of any car, van or goods vehicle must use 
the correct child car seat until they are either 135 cm in height or 12 years old (which ever they reach first). 
After this they must use an adult seat belt. There are very few exceptions. 

It is the driver's responsibility to ensure that children under the age of 14 years are restrained correctly in 
accordance with the law. 
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